
You’re invited to join us for the

GROUNDBREAKING CEREMONY
for the renovation of the 

Washington DC Metropolitan Police Memorial

Thursday, July 14, 2022 at 2 PM
in front of

300 Indiana Avenue, NW
Washington, DC

Learn about the plans for the renovation and enhancement 

of the Memorial Fountain, built in 1942, and a new Memorial Wall 

to be built with the engraved names of our fallen.

Learn more at dcpolicememorial.org


